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Tena ra koutou katoa 

He mihi tenei kia koutou e awhi nei mo tenei kura 

He putanga tenei panui mo koutou 

Tena koutou, tena koutou, tena koutou katoa 

Greetings to everyone who is, or has been supporting or helping our school 

 

Farewell to Korean Students 
This Thursday 15

th
 August we will say farewell to our 

Korean friends who have been with us for the last few 

weeks.  This has been a great experience for them, and 

us, as we have shared our classrooms, playgrounds 

and sports fields with them, including, in some cases, 

sharing our homes with them.  A huge thank you to 

everyone who has helped make their stay a success.   

 

 

Footpath Upgrade - Important Safety Notice 
Over the next week or two, Auckland Transport is upgrading the 

footpaths on school road.  Attached is their letter about this.  This will 

affect everyone driving and walking to school.  The roads will be busier.  

Walkers will need to swap the sides of the road they walk along, on 

different days.  Pedestrian Crossings are not conveniently placed in this 

instance.  Children could be anywhere and everywhere.  Please be 

careful.  It is a real safety concern.   

 

I have asked for one footpath at a time be repaired allowing us to use the other one, but still children 

will need to cross the roads without pedestrian crossings. 

 

Parents/Caregivers, please walk with your children and actively supervise until they get to school.  

Drivers, please drop your children off in the bus bay or further back between the Vet and the School. 

Drivers, please SLOW DOWN!   If using the bus bay, please remain in your vehicle, say goodbye to 

your child, and then leave the area quickly allowing space for the buses. 

 

Muft i Day 
In order to subsidize the cost of the visiting percussion show (see below) 

we are inviting our students to participate in a Mufti Day on the 23
rd
 of 

August.  To be able to wear mufti clothes instead of their school uniform, 

for a day, the students pay a dollar to the school.  We then use the dollar to 

make the percussion show cheaper for everyone.  Please join in, and add a 

bit of colour to our school, for a day. 

 

Kaboom Percussion is made up of Catherine Betts and Joshua Webster. 

Both freelance percussionists based in Perth, Western Australia, they 

each hold a Masters degree in music and have been working together for 

more than a decade. 

They are very proud to have achieved tens of millions of views on their 

YouTube channel and absolutely love performing their sought-after 

school show to thousands of students all over Australia and overseas. 

Josh and Cat are passionate about inspiring a love of music in kids and 

believe that percussion is an extremely accessible way to do this. They 

hope that their visit to our school can be a starting point to unleash a 

passion in our students for playing, performing and creating music. 

 

Wellsford School Gymnastics Teams 
On Wednesday 28th August the Year 7 and 8 Wellsford School Gymnastic Teams' will be competing in 

the North Shore Primary Gymnastics competition. They have been training hard since the beginning of 

the year. Good Luck!! The Years 1 - 6 Wellsford School Gymnastic Teams' have been selected and 

training has begun. They will be competing later this year, in November. Jo Brocherie (Coach) 

 

 

Regards,  Dave Bradley, Principal 
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On Tuesday our awesome Sevensõ Rugby teams competed in the Northland Year 7/8 Tournament and represented our school 

amazingly well. All four of our boys and girls teams played hard, but fair, as they came up against some very tough and 

talented opposition. Overall our teams had a great day, scored plenty of tries, made some friends, laughed, cried and laughed  

again then went home a happy, but very tired, bunch of Wellsford students.  

The first ever Wellsford School Girls Sevens Team  

NATIONAL DAY OF SUPPORT FOR PRINCIPALS  

FRIDAY 16 AUGUST  

 

Some Room 8 students pampering Mr Bradley  

 

Room 18 students reading out a poem for Principal Appreciation Day  

 

Albertland Pony Club  

Enrolment D ay 
24 August 2019  

2.30pm ð 4.00pm 

Hoteo North Hal l 

New members welcome - all riding levels catered for.    

This season we are also offering a òRiders without horsesó 

programme where you can learn all about pony care and an 

Adult ride.   Refer to Albertland Pony Club FB  page flyer for 

more details or phone Jo Ma rshall 021 935 606 .  

MUM & ME  
Wanting to get back in the saddle? Child keen on riding? Are 

you a Mum that hasnõt ridden for a while and do you have a 

child that also wants to ride?  Spend some quality time 

together and enjoy a lesson on one of our lovely horses  

or ponies. Saturdays, 45 mins, $75. 00. Phone Marilyn  021   

605  409 . Wellsford Riding School. Chec k out our FB page . 

HEAD LICE  
A reminder that head lice treatment and  

combs are available at the school office  

for those who need it.  



JMB RUGBY 

Saturday 10 August  
Rodney Combined v Horahora at Horahora  

Kick off at 12.15pm  

Enquiries  Rachel Brierly  021 886 466.  
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Coming Events 

Friday 16 August:  Kaboom Percussion Show  

 ð Teams 1, 2 & 4  

Friday 23 August:  Mufti Day  (Gold coin donation)  

Monday 26 August:  Mid Term Break 

Friday 6 September:  Rodney College Open Day 

Friday 13 September:  Mangawhai Speech Finals 

Thursday 19  September:  Mangawhai Sports Exchange  

Wednesday 25 &  

Thursday 26 September:  School Production   

Friday 27 September:  Term 3 ends  

Sunday 29 September:  Daylight s aving starts  

 

 

 The Uniform Shop  
opens at the school office  

8.30 ð 9.30am   

every Wednesday  

during the school term  

 

Parents and caregivers are 

reminded to drop students at the 

bus bay in the morning. Please do 
not drive down in to the school  
staff carpark.  If, however, you 

have to collect a child from the 

sick bay during the school day, you 

may use the park directly in front 

of the office  while you do so. 
 

WELLSFORD SCHOOL  

SPORTS SHIRTS  

We are pleased to announce that our 

school now has a sports shirt 

available for students to purchase 

and wear during sports days, sports 

exchanges, fitness and recess 

times.   Each shirt is made from a 

lightweight, breathable material and 

will have the school logo  

embroidered on the chest and your 

child's house name  (screen printed) 

on the RH sleeve  (this will be written 

in their house colour) .  

Orders can be made each 

Wednesday morning at our Uniform 

Shop. Cost $28.00. For an extra 

$5.00 students can have the ir  

surname printed on the back.  Any 

enquiries please contact the school 

office on 423 8042.  

 

 
 

DENTAL THERAPISTS    
The Therapists are back on site at 
Wellsford School!  Appointments 
and enquiries can be  
made by phoning 422 2714 .  
 

CALLING ALL UNWANTED MOBILE PHONES 
It would be great if you could rummage around in  

your drawers and toy boxes and bring into School  

any unwanted mobile phones you may have. Phones  

collected help our School gain valuable rewards  

and the  environment also  benefits by keeping our   

landfills free of mobile  phones and their array of  hazardous 

toxic substances.  Please drop any phones you may have in the 

collection box in school reception . Thank you. 
 

WELLSFORD SCHOOL LUNCH 

ORDERS 
A reminder that lunches are available for 

our students every Tuesday through 

Champion Tuckshops. If you choose to order 

a lunch for your child just follow the steps 

outlined in the flyer last term. Our orders 

are done through the Rodney College drop 

down box and are delivered to our office at 

1.00pm. They are then distributed to the 

stu dents by lunchtime eating break  

(1.20 ð 1.30pm.) Spare flyers are available at 

the front office.  
 

Parents/Caregivers of our 

younger (and not so 

young) students are asked  

to  please put a spare set  

of clothes in their bags should  they 

need a change during the school day.  

With the current weather we are 

getting a lot of muddy children who 

require a change.  

We are very short of spare shorts 

and shirts  to lend to students. Any 

donations  of these items  would be  

greatly  appreciated. Thank you.  

 

Tickets available f rom the 

school office now. 

Wellsford Athletics Club AGM  

Wednesday 28 th  Augus t 2019  

7.00pm at the Junction, Wellsford  

All Welcome  

 

AG & GALA DAY  
Saturday 19 October 2019  

Watch this space for more info!  

Animal Sect ion details available next week  

Contact Sarah 021 113 9598   

if you have any questions or are keen to help ! 

Wellsford School  

Saturday 19 October  2019  

 



   

 
  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

COMPUTER SERVICES 
Internet ï Broadband ï Networks - Email 

Virus Control ï Sales - Repair 

Small Business or Home 

óNot sure whatôs wrong with your computer?ô 

Call Jas to discuss your needs! 

J3 Computer Solutions - Wellsford   

09 423 8519    

021 423 801 
 

 

 

  
CONCRETE 

DRIVES ï FLOORS ï FOOTHPATHS 

Phone Mark and the team at 

SOLID CONCRETE LTD  

021 024 48704 or a/hrs 9450041 (Wfd) 

www.solidconcrete.co.nz 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


